
CULTURE FOR ALL

SCFD Featured Free Day

Oct. 10, 2019 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

The Colorado Railroad Museum, located in Golden, offers a
trip back in time to the days of the steam locomotive. Climb
aboard restored trains, learn about the role of trains and
explore the Depot Museum, Roundhouse and Railyard. 

SCFD FREE DAYS CALENDAR >

https://coloradorailroadmuseum.org/railyard/
https://scfd.org/calendar/


Wonder looks good on you.
Venue Theater provides safe creative space for kids

In Conifer, kids know that the Venue Theater is a place they can explore
their creativity, learn the craft of theater and simply not feel judged. 

Read more stories >

We fund culture.

Did you know that nearly 300 organizations in your community
and across the metro area receive funding from the SCFD.
#thanksSCFD. Learn more about the SCFD.

Engage with Us

Your favorite cultural organizations receive $63 million in funding

This year, more than $63 million was distributed to nearly 300 organizations across Adams,
Arapahoe, Boulder, Broomfield, Denver, Douglas and Jefferson counties. Read more.

SCFD Board of Directors news

The SCFD is governed by a board of directors with representation from district member
counties Adams, Arapahoe, Boulder, Broomfield, Denver, Douglas and Jefferson as well as
members appointed by the governor. The board oversees district funding and ensures the
district is running the way voters intended. The board meets eight times a year and all
meetings are open to the public. You can learn more about the board, as well as see all
board actions on the SCFD website. 

October marked the last board meeting for Rob Johnson, the Jefferson County
representative to the board. For a decade, Rob has been giving generously of his
time to ensure that culture thrives in his community and across our metro area. Rob
started his service as a member of the Jefferson County Cultural Council, the SCFD
council that makes funding decisions for Jefferson County. His service to his
community and to all of us was greatly appreciated. You can learn more about how
you can join Rob in serving your community. 

https://scfd.org/stories/
https://scfd.org/who-we-are/about-us/
https://scfd.org/our-impact/get-the-stats/
https://scfd.org/who-we-are/our-board-staff/
https://scfd.org/grantmaking/funded-organizations/tier-iii/county-cultural-councils/
https://scfd.org/grantmaking/funded-organizations/tier-iii/county-cultural-councils/


The next board meeting will be held at 1p.m. on Oct. 24, 2019 at Mudra Dance
located at 15162 E Hampden Ave. in Aurora.
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